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July 10, 2018 

NOTICE TO CONSULTANTS 
 
 
Request for Qualifications/Proposal (RFP) 
 
 
The City of Muskegon is seeking qualification/proposal from qualified firms to provide 
surveying services for various projects within the city of Muskegon. The scope of work needed 
can be found on the City’s website at http://www.muskegon-mi.gov/muskegon/bid-postings/.  
 
Project specific inquiries will only be accepted via email to leo.evans@shorelinecity.com 
through Wednesday, July 25, 2018 by 4:30 PM (local time). All inquiries will be assembled and 
answered in a signed document and distributed on Friday, July 27, 2018. 
 
Completed proposals are due to the Engineering Department at the Public Services Building no 
later than 4:30 P.M. (local time) on Friday, August 3, 2018. The Public Services Building is 
located at 1350 E. Keating Ave. Muskegon, MI  49442. You may contact the Engineering 
Department for directions by calling 231.724.6707 M – F between 8:00am and 4:30pm. 
 
Leo Evans 
City Engineer 
City of Muskegon 
231-724-6920 
www.shorelinecity.com 
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